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Selectmen's Minutes
October 15, 2015
Present: Bruce Beane, Steve Moscicki, Jim Trudell, Donna Clark-AA
Chairman Beane called the meeting to order at 4:30 pm.
Non Public:
Trudell made a motion to enter non-public session per RSA 91-A:3, lI(c) to discuss a
matter of reputation, 2nd by Moscicki, all in favor by roll call vote. Resumed public

session. Moscicki made a motion to seal the minutes of the non-public session, 2nd
by Trudell, all in favor following a roll call vote.

Permits and Applications:
The following was approved:
o Temp Logging Driveway Permit for Timothy & Dennis Ryan for Map 246 Lot 007

The Selectmen also continued to discuss a request to use the discontinued Bowles
Rd to access a Brook Rd property lot for building and hope to have a decision for the
potential buyers at the Oct 19th meeting.

Old Business:

Mike Carbonneau ran into a wet area while installing the Town Hall's new septic
system. The system's designer, Jenn McCourt, visited the site this morning and
determined that the water was coming from a perimeter drain around the building.
The highway crew will divert the drain water to another location and installation of the
septic system will be completed by early next week.

Moscicki motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:30 pm, 2nd by Trudell, all voted in
favor.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, Oct 19th, at 6:00 pm.
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